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Mr. Plummer is dumber!  
 
A.J. and his friends are 
listening to parents talk 
about their jobs during 
Career Day at Ella 
Mentry School, when 
suddenly the fire alarm 
goes off. But there's no 
fire-there's a flood in 
the boys' bathroom! It's 
way too big of a job for 
Miss Lazar, the 
custodian, so the 
principal calls for some 
help. Enter Mr. Plummer, 
plumber extraordinaire. 
But will Mr. Plummer be 
able to fix the bathroom 
and figure out who 
caused the flood in the 
first place? 

 

Underwater heist 
 
"Winston is a Minecraft 
wolf on a mission: to 
become the best secret 
agent Minecraft has ever 
seen! When a distress 
signal from the Drowned 
comes in requesting 
urgent undercover help, 
Winston jumps at the 
chance to prove his 
skills. It's time for an 
underwater adventure!" 

 


